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To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance 250382
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EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org organization. Use caution and examine the
sender address before replying or clicking links.


Dear Public Testimony Public Testimony,


I'm writing to ask you to oppose Ordinance 250382. Public transport in KC is already at the
bare minimum. I am a car owner and home owner willing to pay higher taxes to preserve and
expand our public transportation system. I appreciate the tough decisions you have to make
now that KC may lose so much federal funding, but I think there are many KC residents like
me that are committed to supporting public transportation. Cars are only going to get more
expensive and we need to invest in alternatives now.


Regards, 
Deidre Nelms 
1217 W 38th St
Kansas City, MO 64111



mailto:deidreanelms@gmail.com

mailto:Public.Testimony@kcmo.org



